
The City of Los Angeles Office of Procurement
will host its fourth Small Business Webinar on
construction contract compliance on January
31, 2024. This next webinar will be a
collaboration with the Bureau of Contract
Administration (BCA) and will discuss how to
navigate compliance related to construction
contracting. 

Wednesday, January 31, 2024

1:00 PM - 2:30 PM PST

Via Zoom

snow.lacity.org/rampla

The City of Los Angeles Office of
Procurement proudly presents:

SMALL BUSINESS
WEBINAR SERIES
COMPLIANCE IN CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTING

REGISTER HERE:
bit.ly/48GyP4F

https://bit.ly/48GyP4F

